Prescription Drug-Impaired Driving on the Rise in South Florida
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Drug-related crashes increased 18 percent in 2010 in Palm Beach County and prescription drug abuse is playing an increasing role in road accidents, according to a news report.
The Palm Beach County State’s Attorney’s Office said that they are seeing an increase in cases where drug-impaired drivers have been responsible for a deadly crash. The most common drug involved is Xanax, an anti-anxiety medication, followed by oxycodone, a prescription painkiller.
Prosecutors noted that very few of the drug-impairment cases in South Florida involve marijuana or cocaine, as opposed to the national trend, where marijuana is the drug most commonly found in drug-impaired driving cases, according to the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration.
The article noted that drug-related crashes throughout Florida have increased from 1,176 in 2005 to 1,236 in 2010.
Proving who was at fault in a Florida car crash is largely a matter of determining who was negligent. In many cases, the answer will be apparent – but in some instances, you and your Fort Lauderdale personal injury attorney will need to aggressively advocate your position to obtain the best possible result. Florida personal injury claims require the right lawyer with the right experience and training. Contact our Fort Lauderdale personal injury law firm toll free at 888-480-2585.

